

### Director's Monthly Report May 23 – June 30

Following are highlights for the period of May 23 to June 30, 2017

#### Tuesday, May 23<sup>rd</sup>

- Held meeting with WE to review partnership opportunities for 2017/2018
- Attended Niagara University of Ontario Commencement Convocation

### Wednesday, May 24th

- Attended the Year of the School celebrations at Our Lady of Mount Carmel
- Attended meeting at St. Margaret Elementary School

#### Thursday, May 25th

- Held meeting with Parent Expo to review potential partnership
- Along with the Senior Team, School Administrators and Teaching Staff, had the pleasure of attending this year's TLP Tribute Dinner

# Friday, May 26th

• Had the pleasure to attend James Culnan's pot luck dinner

# Saturday, May 27<sup>th</sup>

 Along with the Associate Director had the pleasure of attending the OSTA Ontario Trustee Alumni Gala

# Tuesday, May 30th

- Along with the Chair attended the 175<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of the Archdiocese of Toronto at St. Michael's Cathedral Basilica
- Had the pleasure of meeting with the Consul General of China and his staff

# Wednesday, May 31st

- Participated in the Sod turning ceremony at St. John the Evangelist
- Along with Trustee Andrachuck attended this year's Mini Special Olympics at the Downsview Hanger
- Attend Father Henry Carr's mock trial

# Thursday, June 1st

- Had the pleasure of attending St. John Paul II Safe Schools Council Strategic Planning presentation
- Met with the Director of Trust 15 at the CEC
- Along with other Senior Staff, met with the founder of the Spelling Bee of Canada, at the CEC, to review possible partnership
- Attended the Italian Heritage Dinner celebrating Italian Heritage month with friends and colleagues of the TCDSB and TDSB

### Friday, June 2<sup>nd</sup>

- Attended the Year of the School celebrations at St. Andrew Elementary School
- Along with Senior Staff, held Toronto Public Health Directors Meeting at the CEC

### Saturday, June 3<sup>rd</sup>

 Along with the Chair delivered Greetings at St. Isaac Jogues Catholic School 50th Anniversary at Annunciation of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish

#### Sunday, June 4th

 Was honoured to receive the award for contributions made to promote and support the Italian language and culture at the Italy-amo event for Centro Scuola

# Monday, June 5th

• Delivered greetings at the unveiling of the "On This Rock" sculpture by the Cardinal Carter students at the CEC

# Wednesday, June 7th

 Along with the Chair delivered greetings at the TCPVA annual Appreciation and Awards Dinner

# Monday, June 12th

• Attended the Ground breaking Ceremony for St. Joseph Morrow Park

# Tuesday, June 13th

• Attended the Doodle 4 Google Event

# Wednesday, June 14th

Attended Brebeuf's Secondary School's Virtues Celebration

# Friday, June 16th

- Will attend the Year End Mass and Potluck lunch at the CEC
- Along with Trustee Crawford will attend the Art show at St. Agatha Elementary School

# Saturday, June 17th

- Will attend the Faith in Your child event at St. Timothy's Parish
- Will attend St. Pius X community event

# Thursday, June 22<sup>nd</sup>

• Will attend St. Raymond's Year End Mass

### Wednesday, June 28th

• Will deliver greetings to the graduating class of Chaminade College Secondary School

### Thursday, June 29th

- Will deliver greetings to the graduating class of Madonna's Secondary School
- Will deliver greetings to the graduating class of Bishop Allen Secondary School

# Friday, June 30th

Will attend the annual CEC Year End Picnic